
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT  

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO 

 

BANKRUPTCY COURT OPEN DURING GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN 

 
The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Ohio will remain open during a 
federal government shutdown. The Court will continue to hold hearings, enter orders and 
judgments, and receive and process all filings.  
 
Electronic filing through CM/ECF will remain available. The Clerk’s Office will be open during 
normal hours of operation from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
 
 
FOR THE COURT 
Josiah C. Sell, Clerk of Court 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 
 
Date of Issuance: October 1, 2025 


